
Dear Madam. 
I oppose the loss of Radio Devon. I am a volunteer driver and I have taken a lady to 
the hospital who is blind. When I have brought her home I normally make her a cup 
of tea, and she told me without her radio [Radio Devon] she would be lost because 
of the local information she gets keeps her in contact with local issues. When the TV 
went over to digital we were told there should be no problem especially if we bought 
a top box. My TV is 5 years old and the digital receiver is built into the set. The 
reception keeps breaking up and although I have a new Ariel I am told I need a filter 
[£30]. So why not stay with something that as a proven track record? Not lets us 
forget that I am an able person but there are many that are not i.e the blind Lady how 
will she cope if the problems that exists even now with the TV effects her radio, she 
is not able to complain because without my granddaughter informing me I would not 
know. 
Regards, 
John Moore. 
 


